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Last week’s attendance: 

Nursery: 87.7% 

Reception: 88.9% 

Year 1: 89.0% 

Year 2: 98.7% 

Year 3: 97.0% 

Year 4: 92.3% 

Year 5: 97.9% 

Year 6: 90.0% 

Overall Attendance: 92.8% 

Number of Lates: 

Monday: 14 

Tuesday: 11 

Wednesday: 22 

Thursday: 11 

Friday: 14 

 

Nursery: Inaaya Hoque 

Reception: Nasra Gulaid 

Year 1: Nusrat Khan 

Year 2: Abir Chowdhury 

Year 3: Zakariya Ahmed 

Year 4: Anika Akbar 

Year 5: Nasmin Manik 

Year 6: Eli Bissessar 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The children and staff have enjoyed some wonderful end of term and Christmas activities at school including a pantomime, Christmas lunch 
with crackers, parties with Father Christmas and Year five’s fantastic Nativity performance.  The Christmas service at the church on       
Wednesday was very special  because the children in reception, Year one and Year two performed their Nativity and sang with such           
enthusiasm.   Well done to Helin and Noelia in Year six for playing the violin  and to the children in Year six who made the beautiful artwork 
which hangs in the church. It was also lovely that so many parents came to the service. 

Thank you to Mother Bernadette for the gift of £150 from the church to the school, which is to say ‘thank you’ for the artwork.  The head boy 
and head girl have the fun task of deciding what to spend it on for the school. 

We say ‘goodbye’ sadly, to Miss Taiwo and Ms Begum  who are leaving the school at the end of term.       
We shall miss them and wish them  good luck in their next job.  We thank them for their dedication to the 
children  and their families at SPSL .  Have a peaceful and enjoyable holiday and a very Happy Christmas.  

Best wishes   

Nicola Horton 

Raffle Winners at Christmas Fair 

1st Prize: Hana Mahmoud (Year 5) 2nd Prize: Tiffany Watkins (Year 2) 3rd Prize: Maddison Elliot (Year 6) 

4th Prize: Samuel Ahmed (Year 3) 5th Prize: Marley Watts (Year 5) 6th Prize: Jebril Hussein (Nursery) 

7th Prize: Mason Ikoli (Nursery) 8th Prize: Riley Carlton (Year 3) 9th Prize: Melaine Carlton (Parent) 

10th Prize: Chantelle Coleman (Year 5) Guess sweets in a jar: Diego Banuelos-Jechiu (Year 1) 

Guess sweets in a jar: Mother Bernadette  Coin in a bucket game: Shuhan Miah (Year 4) 



Diary Dates: 
Monday 4th January 2016 - INSET Day - School closed for 
all pupils 

Tuesday 5th January 2016 - School starts for all pupils 

Wednesday 13th January 2016 - Induction meeting for all 

parent volunteers who signed up for the programme - 9am 

- Father Duncan Ross Room  

Monday 18th January 2016 - Parent Workshop - Made of 

Money - 9am - Father Duncan Ross Room 

Monday 15th February – Friday 19th February - Half term 

holiday  - School Closed 

Friday 25th March - Friday 8th April - Easter Holidays - 

School Closed  

Monday 2nd May - Bank Holiday - School Closed  

Christmas Service 
Wednesday 16th December  2015 

 

Year 4 

Autumn Term 2 

Attendance Challenge Winners 

Well done to Year 4 for winning the       

Attendance Challenge with 97.1%. 

They won a trip to the cinema and 

watched The Good Dinosaur.  

Christmas Fair  

Thank you all for your support! 

We raised £359.00! 

Christmas Lunch  

Thank you to Helen and team  

for the tasty Christmas meal! 

During our Christmas class parties, Father Christmas came to 
all the classrooms with lovely gifts for everyone. Thank you 

Santa! 


